
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(31 August 2021, 4.50pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Maximising iMatter 2021… 
• Social Distancing Reminder 

 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already taken the time to complete the iMatter survey.   
 
Cohort One iMatter survey has achieved a very encouraging participation level of 76%.  Your feedback is 
greatly appreciated, and reports are being released today, and over the course of the next two weeks. 
 
Cohort Two is currently sitting at 33% participation, with two more weeks to take part to share your 
views.  
 
Please continue to confirm teams for Cohort Three, in preparation for going live on 6 September 2021.   
 
All further feedback is encouraged and greatly appreciated, your voice really matters. 
 

Cohort One –  76% final 
participation 

Cohort Two – 33% so 
far… 

Cohort Three – begins 6 
September 

Survey now closed  
(some final paper/ SMS 
responses to be added). 

Survey live now Survey goes live 6 
September… 
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76% participation  Two weeks to share 
your views… 

Managers and leaders, 
please confirm your teams 
by 3 September… 

 
This is an excellent opportunity for you to feedback regarding your employee experience at NHS Greater 
Glasgow and Clyde, designed to help continuously improve our overall staff experience. 
 
Please be assured that your responses are anonymous, all feedback received will be treated in strictest 
confidence.  Results and general themes will be communicated and robust action plans will be developed 
throughout October and November. 
  
Please share your views, and help to continuously build a better workplace.  
 
Social Distancing Reminder 
 
Restrictions remain in place across all health and social care premises, therefore please continue to keep 
patients and staff safe by maintaining two metre social distancing, wearing face coverings and maintaining 
good hand hygiene.  
 
Remember to comply with two metre social distancing and wear a face mask/covering – on breaks, using 
changing rooms, entering and leaving buildings. Ensure staff have been briefed on the use of face 
masks/coverings. 
 
In addition, please keep windows open where possible. 
 
We would like to thank staff for their continual support in adhering to social distancing measures, 
especially in light that restrictions have been eased for other businesses. 
 
 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: HR.Support@ggc.scot.nhs.uk. 
 
 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
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